
I am opposed to any further gun control in Oregon. This measure 110 is essentially taking away the rights of we the people. II 
Amendment...the right of we the people to “keep and bear Arms” “shall not be infringed”..this bill would definitely infringe on that 
right. I am a 60 year old female....I will not go into Portland anymore for any reason because it is so dangerous. I used to enjoy 
going there, eating, walking, the market....

I have a right to protect myself, not have to worry about becoming a felon for having a weapon near the airport when I go to pick 
husband or family members up.

NO MORE GUN CONTROL!!!


